
Testimonials  
Hani Saoub, Dean Dept. of Horticulture and Crop science.  Faculty of Agriculture 

University of Jordan.   
“The conference was very successful in all aspects: issues presented, logistics., etc. It is a successful 
team work. I am proud to say that we proved that we can work together.  The conference was the 
first step for launching the UCN, and this effort should be documented. The success of this 
conference encourages all of us to continue and move to the next step for the meeting in Amman. I 
really wish that we can move forward towards a sustainable, continuous cooperation between US 
and Jordanian Universities.” 

 

Roop L.Mahajan, Bell Labs Fellow, ASME Fellow. Lewis E. Hester Chair Professor of 
Engineering. Thapar Chair Professor of Frontier Materials. Department of Mechanical 
Engineering. Ex-Director and current Global Ambassador Institute for Critical Technology & 
Applied Science. Virginia Tech. 
“I have been impressed by the sincerity and capability of many members of the academia from 
Jordan.  I stay committed to my two major passions  , “research is global, education is global” and 
interdisciplinary research—a paradigm for a sustainable future. Talks I heard from our visitors 
strengthened my belief in what I think are worthy ideas. Thank you again for this opportunity!” 

 
Mark Johnson, University of Wisconsin-Madisson. Fulbright Jordan Scholar.  “ Sincere thanks 
again to Patricia and everyone at VT for their leadership of an exceptional event -- intellectually rich 
and with a lot of cross-talk -- in the best sense. We are hoping to generate an agriculture/food 
security project among UJ, VT and UWM”. 
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